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Dyddiad/Date 2 December 1982

Mr. Robert Allender,

The Welsh Racing Drivers Association,
10 Gaer Park Lane,

Newport,

Gwent,

NPT 3ND.

Dear Mr, Allender,

I am sorry to hear from your letter of 1 December 1982,
that plans for Dinas Mawddwy and Builth Wells are to be
abandoned.

I note Llanelli seems promising. Should yu consider a
meeting necessary for me to attend, I would be pleased to

do so.

Yours sincerely,

Moty faesec”

MERFYN WALTERS
Senior Development Officer




